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Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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(Re: December 18, 2012 Letter from Hydro to Board entitled Newfoundland and
Labrador Hydro - 2013 Capital Budget Application) Please explain in detail how the
sanctioning of the Muskrat Falls project enabled removal of the four Holyrood

capital projects from the capital budget.

Please see Hydro's response to CA-NLH-078.



